
Notice of IR Information Website Renewal 

 

Komori Corporation renewed its IR information website in order to improve the convenience of our shareholders 

and investors. 

 

In this renewal, we have worked to improve the usability and understandability of the website from the perspective 

of shareholders and investors. In addition, the website can be used more comfortably from smartphones. 

 

Please note that due to the website renewal, the URLs of some pages have changed. If you have the page registered 

in your browser's "favorites", please change the registration to the new page URL. 

 

＜Main renewal points＞ 

1. New design 

The website has been redesigned to be easier to view and use for shareholders and investors. 

 

2. New site for mobile devices  

The website can be used comfortably on a variety of devices, including PCs, tablets, and smartphones with optimal 

design. 

 

3. Introduction of a search function within the site 

This site has a site search function so that you can quickly find the information or page you are looking for. 

  

4. Migration of integrated reports 

Due to the IR site renewal, the integrated report has been moved from the corporate information page. Chapter 

files are also available, so please feel free to use them. 

 

We will continue to enhance the contents and functions of our website to make it more user-friendly as an 

important communication tool with our shareholders and investors. 

We look forward to your continued support of our IR information website. 

 

please click here for IR page. 

https://www.komori.com/ir/en/ 

https://www.komori.com/ir/en/

